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29 October 2021 
 

  
  Dear Parents/Carers 

 
St Martin-in-the-Fields Founders’ Day on Thursday 11th November 2021 

 
I am delighted to inform you that the School will be celebrating our school’s Founders’ Day 
at St Martin-in-the-Fields Church in Trafalgar Square in Thursday 11th November 2021. 
 
This is a historical event which would normally be celebrated on a yearly basis, however, 
this will be the first time in approximately four years since we have all attended as a whole 
school at St Martin-in-the-Fields Church. 
 
The Vicar of St Martin-in-the-Fields Church and our Vice-Chair of Governors, the Revd Dr 
Sam Wells, will be leading the service and many of our students will be taking part in the 
choir and reading. 
 
You will recognise that the date is also Remembrance Day and so we will commemorate 
those who fought for us in the past wars with 2 minutes silence during our service. 
 
Students will be expected to arrive at school slightly earlier at 8.15am to ensure that we 
are well prepared, we will have coaches that will take our students from the school site 
through to central London, and will return back to school around lunchtime.  Lunch may be 
delayed on that day and students will then commence their afternoon lessons. 
 
Please note that the school premises will be shut during the time of the visit as all staff and 
students will be attending the service. 
 
The Governors have provided a special fund to ensure we are able to attend this Founders’ 
Day.  As you will appreciate after such a difficult few years it will be wonderful to be able to 
celebrate such a unique connection between the School and the Church. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Ms J Okokon  
Headteacher 


